
SHUTTLE SERVICE

As a convenience to our guests, Lied Lodge & Conference Center can provide ground transportation to pick up 

and return guests to Eppley Airfield in Omaha, NE.  Each way is 45 miles and takes approximately 55 minutes, 

depending on traffic and weather.

The cost to or from Eppley Airfield is $30.00 per person per trip.

Our vehicles are clearly marked 'Lied Lodge & Conference Center’ in large lettering.

For guests on return flights, we recommend leaving Lied Lodge at least two hours prior to flight departure 

time.  In order to accommodate all guests, planned return shuttles will leave on time.

In the event that our shuttle service is unavailable, you may want to call OmaLink Shuttle Service, Omaha, 

Nebraska.  Their telephone number is (402) 331-7558.  Since this business is not affiliated with Lied Lodge, 

arrangements must be made directly with them.

Our shuttle service is also available to and from the Nebraska City Municipal Airport.  

Scheduling shuttle service must be arranged with Lied Lodge & Conference Center ten days in advance.  To 

schedule shuttle service, call (800) 546-5433 and have all flight information available for all persons 

requiring shuttle service. Cell phone number may be requested.

Shuttle service is on first-come, first-serve basis.  We realize that plans can change at the last minute, and 

will attempt to accommodate any changes that occur.

Incoming guests will find the shuttle service outside of door four.  The vehicle, with driver standing nearby, 

will be parked in the lane on the other side of the center median.  The first lane is a no parking area and is 

reserved for dropping off and pick up only.

Please notify Lied Lodge of any flight changes or delays as soon as possible.


